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DANCE KALEIDOSCOPE 
		  IN THE COMMUNITY

On December 5th, The Marianne Tobias Music Program at Eskenazi Health hosted 
a free performance to honor the tremendous impact Marianne Tobias made on the 
Indianapolis music community. The program featured many independent artists and 
performers, including Dance Kaleidoscope dancers.

From November 30th to December 3rd, dancers from 
our very own Dance Kaleidoscope School performed in 

Butler Ballet’s production of Tchaikovsky’s The Nutcracker. 
Marlo McAleavy and Cora Chatmon were members of 

the Party Guests ensemble, and Peytra Oomkes was part 
of the Cherries and Berries ensemble. Join us in 

congratulating these talented young dancers.

On December 2nd, Dance Kaleidoscope dancers 
Julie Russel, Manuel Valdes, and Cody Miley 
participated in a Blockhouse Studios film shoot 
for the upcoming NBA ALL-STAR 2024. The video, 
which also features Iibada Dance Company, break-
dancers, and basketball players, will be projected in 
Downtown Indianapolis to welcome the estimated 
125,000 visitors to our city.

On November 4th, Dance Kaleidoscope performed to a sold-out crowd at the Damien 
Center’s annual Grand Masquerade gala. Company members Marie Kuhns, Manuel 
Valdes, Holly Harkins, Julie Russel, and Adrian Dominguez revived Gimme, Gimme, 
Gimme from our IndyFringe show DIVA FEVA. Dance Kaleidoscope is honored to 
partner with such an excellent and essential organization.
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Dear Friends, 

Thanks to you, Dance Kaleidoscope is standing on a 52 year foundation of 
excellence. Your gifts have enabled us to harness the power of creativity and give it 
back to the community through performances, outreach, educational programs and 
classes. 

Each time the curtain goes up, your support makes the stage come to life with the 
power of dance. This happens because your support allows us to provide 41-week 
contracts and year-round health care benefits for our professional dancers.

It is generous people like you who understand that a vibrant arts community is built 
one donation at a time. We can only do this with you. Please commit to making a 
year-end gift. Every penny helps make an impact.

Cheers and Happy Holidays, 

Kim 


